Interested In Football at St Pius X College? So are We!
2019 Unity in Community. Please join us.....

Football at St Pius X College is played by more than 300 boys each year.

SPX College enjoys success with teams across all age groups winning ISA competitions as well as the
SPX 1st XI and Junior 1st XI having won state-wide CIS cups, St Andrew’s Cups and Interstate tournaments.

The SPX Football Club operates with the SPX P&F Association and is a Parent Run Committee and provides
resources and support to the College Football program administered by the Senior Football Convener,

Mr Simon Yue, who is supported by the Senior School Sportsmaster, Mr Matt Stearn. The SPX Football Club
is involved in the senior College and provides resources for football in the Junior School.

Activities the SPX Football Club undertakes include:

o Co-funding specialist coaches in the Junior School for the football coaching on Thursdays at Oxford Falls
and on Saturday match day

e Co-funding football skills coaching in Years 7-9 during PDHPE sessions at Oxford Falls during Term 1

e Organise and fund senior College grading days

e Provide external professional football coaches throughout the ISA season for team coaching

e  Work with professional coaches, team coaches and football convenor in developing and implementing
a structured football coaching program

e Assist with funding the junior and senior football team tours

e Organise and run holiday football skills camps and football referee courses with qualified trainers

e Run the Oxford Falls BBQ on various games days throughout the 2019 football season

e Fund raise from sales of the 2019 SPX Football raffle and SPX supporter gear to fund external
professional coaches

e Attend and support running of the SPX P&F Trivia night on 17 August 2019 by donating auction prizes,
setting and packing up the SPX Gym. This event is the major fund raiser for SPX sporting clubs.

e Prepare and issue the annual SPX Football ‘Season in Review’ publication

e Organise the SPX Football presentation night on 4 August 2019

To carry on these activities for the benefit of our SPX Football boys, we need an SPX Football Committee of
enthusiastic parents who can contribute with an hour here or there across the football season, attend a
few Committee meetings and offer support in ensuring the SPX Football Club continues to provide services
and resources that benefit and improve our boys’ football experience at the College.

Most of existing members of the SPX Football Committee have boys in Year 12 and will be retiring at the
end of 2019, so please help us to transition to a new group of SPX Football parents to maintain continuity
and bring new ideas and initiatives into the College.

Being on the SPX Football Committee is a great way to contribute and engage in College life and make a
real difference.

Please consider joining in. Express your interest by emailing footballclub@pandf.spx.nsw.edu.au. This

year is 2019 Unity in Community. Meet the challenge and Get Amongst It.

Should you wish to discuss joining us, please contact Christeen Berte, SPX Football Committee President on
bertechristeen@gmail.com, 0428 994405 or Cathy Thomson, SPX Football Secretary on
cathythomson7@gmail.com, 0439 139995.

We hope to see lots of interested SPX Football parents at our 2019 SPX Football AGM at the Sarto Centre
on 11 March 2019 at 6.30pm.


mailto:footballclub@pandf.spx.nsw.edu.au
mailto:cathythomson7@gmail.com

